
Celebrate Campus Sustainability 
Month with 

An Inconvenient Sequel
Thursday, October 26th

High Falls A & B, MCC’s Downtown Campus
Free to all MCC faculty, students, and staff

• Meet Coordinator of High Falls EcoDistrict at 6:15pm

• Livestreamed Q&A session with Al Gore at 6:45pm

• An Inconvenient Sequel from 7:15pm-9:00pm

Contact Laura Penman (lpenman@monroecc.edu) if you would like to submit a 
question to Al Gore by October 18th.

This event is sponsored by the Monroe Community College Sustainability Steering 
Committee
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